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Effective Sunday, June 1, 2025, Taycheedah Correctional Institution (TCI) will be transitioning to 
cashless vending.  
 
Friends and family will be allowed to bring in one credit/debit card to use in the vending machines. Coins 
will not be allowed into the institution once this change takes effect.  
 
A memo will be posted on the Department of Corrections’ public website under the “Adult Facilities – 
Taycheedah Correctional Institution” tab to inform friends and family of this change.  
 
We encourage you to share this information with your friends and family so we can have a smooth 
transition to cashless vending. 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
 
Scott Weber, CMSD 

 


